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Hi Dorothy. I'm typing the recommendation and noticed two things. 

First, the suffix is currently TP but it should be TC. 

Second, the company name in the docket title is Embarq Florida, Inc. (which is the ILEC) but it should be 
Embarq Payphone Services, Inc., which is the company's payphone certificate (Co. Code TF170 not TL727). 

Can you please have these corrected? Thanks. 
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